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Christmas Club 
 

As we all know Christmas time can be a hard time           
financially for some people.  We have the perfect solution 
for  you.  Open up a Christmas Club and you won’t have to 
worry how you will afford Christmas ever again.  It’s as easy 
1,2,3.  First, let us know you would like to open up a Christ-
mas club.  Second, just decide if you want a check mailed to 
you or if you would like it deposited directly to your regular 
savings or checking account.  Third, wait for your money to 
be dispersed to you at the beginning of November. You can 
even have it on payroll deduction that way you will never 
miss a deposit. 

First Choice Credit Union will be closed in observance of: 
 

Independence Day - Saturday July 4, 2020 
Labor Day - Monday September 2, 2020 

 
Please plan your financial needs in advance to avoid any inconvenience. 

And remember, you can access your accounts anytime online at  
www.firstchoicecreditunion.com 

 

Bright Beginnings 
Hey kids!  Now that school is out and summer is here, it’s 
the perfect time to bring in those report cards and get 
rewarded for all the hard work you did last semester. We 
will pay you .50 cents for every A, B or Satisfactory 
grade you receive, up to $5.00.  This is just another awe-
some incentive for saving with us.  You must have a Bright 
Beginnings account to participate. Don’t have a Bright     
Beginnings Account?  Ask a member service rep. for details. 
If you have any ideas for saving incentives please let us 
know. We want to make saving and coming to the credit  
union fun for kids of all ages. 

United Way 
First Choice Credit Union will once again 
be supporting the Marshfield Area United 
Way’s “Supplies 4 Success” campaign, but 
the process will be different this year, as it 
seems most things are. First Credit Union 
will be making a financial donation to the 
project, as well as  collecting donations 
from our staff and members July 27th, 2020 
through August 6, 2020.For more info, you 
can also visit marshfieldareaunitedway.org, 
click on “Events”, then look under 
“Supplies 4 Success”. All money collected 
will be presented to the United Way for 
them to purchase supplies for the children 
of all area schools. 

EMPLOYEE FOCUS: 

Our Employee Focus this quarter is on Makayla Robinson, Member Service Rep. 
  
Makayla has been with the Credit Union since the summer of 2019. 
 
What is your favorite part of the job?  My favorite part of working at the             
Credit Union is the people that I get to interact with everyday. 
 
What is your favorite movie? The Princess Bride 
 
Favorite Pastime?  I love spending time with my grandma. Another activity I   
enjoy is camping with my family and friends.  
 
Makayla came to the credit union through the Youth Apprenticeship program at 
Spencer High School. Makayla will be leaving us on July 18th, 2020 to take some 
time off before she heads to UW Green Bay to pursue a degree in Accounting.  
 
Congratulations Makayla on your High School Graduation! 

BRIGHT BEGINNINGS
This account for children ages birth to 18 years, keeps 
growing each year. This year we paid out $240.50 to the 
kids who brought in their report cards and for birthdays. 
This account has awesome incentives for our young savers. 
To find out more, please call (715)-387-8405 or stop in for 
details.

OUR HALLOWEEN COLORING
CONTEST WINNERS 2022

0-4 Years
Daxton Cook -- 1st Place
Drew Skaya --  2nd Place

Sawyer McCann – 3rd Place
5-7 Years

Camden Cook – 1st Place
Annebelle Tomkowiak – 2nd Place

Paisley Rasmussen – 3rd Place
8-11 Years

Nathan Schneider – 1st Place
Cassandra Tomkowiak – 2nd Place

Kara Schneider – 3rd Place
12 Years and Up

Landon Schneider – 1st Place
Myley Sazama – 2nd Place

CHRISTMAS CLUB
As we all know, Christmas time can be a hard time 
financially for some people. We have the perfect 

solution for you. Open up a Christmas Club Account 
and you won’t have to worry about how you will afford 

Christmas ever again. It’s as easy as 1, 2, 3. First, let 
us know you would like to open up a Christmas Club. 

Second, just decide if you want a check mailed to 
you or if you would like it deposited directly to your 
regular savings or checking account. Third, wait for 

your money to be disbursed to you at the beginning of 
November. You can even have it on payroll deduction, 

that way you will never miss a deposit.

DIRECT DEPOSIT YOUR TAX REFUND
With more than three-quarters of the nation’s taxpayers 

receiving refunds each year, the wait for your refund 
could be timely. But First Choice Credit Union can 

help make the wait for your refund shorter and easier 
by suggesting that you direct deposit your income tax 

refund.
In addition to having the security of an electronic 

transfer, you are likely to receive your refund MUCH 
faster than waiting for a paper check to arrive in the 

mail. More than half of tax filers now use direct deposit 
for these reasons.

To direct deposit your tax refund, you will 
need First Choice Credit Union’s routing number 

(275979393), and your account number. (Please note 
that your SAVINGS and CHECKING account 

numbers are different. Contact a Member Service 
Representative, or Cathy in Bookkeeping to ensure 

that you are using the correct account number.)
For more information on direct depositing your refund, 
visit www.irs.gov or contact First Choice Credit Union.
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56th ANNUAL MEETING 
ANNOUNCEMENT

The 56th Annual Meeting of First Choice Credit Union
will be held at the Eagles Club in Marshfield, WI

on Saturday, February 18, 2023. A meal of
chicken, beef tips, and all the trimmings

will be served starting at noon. The Annual Meeting
will follow at approximately 1 PM. This will be a full

Annual Meeting, with all of the reports and
elections of Board members.

Upon the completion of the meeting, we will be having
entertainment, so we look forward to seeing you there.

The cost of the meal is $9.00. We do need you to
sign up and pay in advance if you plan to attend.

Please call us at (715)-387-8405 or stop at
the credit union to sign up for the meeting.

Please watch our website, FaceBook page, and the 
January 31, 2023 monthly statement for details.

We hope to see you there.



SIGN UP FOR FREE ONLINE/MOBILE BANKING & E-STATEMENTS TODAY!

IMPORTANT TAX 
INFORMATION

Did you know that if you received $9.99 or 
less in dividends on your account, you won’t 
receive a 1099 for your taxes? That’s beause 
the IRS doesn’t require us to send out a 1099 
to members who earned $9.99 or less. Only 
members who have loans secured by a Mobile 
Home or Real Estate will receive a 1098. Your 
interest paid year to date will be located on the 
first page of this December statement, so please 
keep this statement until you receive your 1098 
or 1099. We will be mailing them out to you by 
January 31, 2023.

AVOIDING SCAMS
This seems to be an ongoing story as we 
continue to remind our members about 
scams we have seen and the importance 
of guarding their personal information 
closely. 
We recently had another member who 
was coerced to try to wire a large sum of 
money to a lady he met online. They had 
never met, but she was going to move up 
here. We’ve seen this before and it is a 
scam. As we discussed it, he said he was 
uncomfortable with this and was glad we 
had questioned the transaction.  
Never give out your personal 
information, such as your social security 
number, your account information, or 
agree to buy and ship gift cards. If you 
have questions, please call us at (715) 
387-8405. We are here to help you.

A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK
Each Christmas season, as I get older, I get a little nostalgic, and I cherish my childhood Christmas 
memories more and more. Growing up on a pig farm south of Spencer, we did not have a lot of money, 
but I don’t think we were different from most of the families at that time. My mom always made sure 
that my 5 siblings and I had amazing cookies and candies to eat, and the tree was always trimmed 
carefully with colored lights and tinsel. Dad made sure that even on Christmas morning, the pigs 
were fed first. With my Dad, work always came first. We then came in from the barn, washed up and 
then opened presents. Somehow, “Santa” always came through with some great gifts for all of us. My 
wish is that everyone is able to spend the holiday with family and friends and you can create special 
memories of your own. I know that by the time you read this, Christmas and New Years will be over. 
However, I want to thank you for being a member of First Choice Credit Union. We are here to help 
you, so please reach out to us if you need a different car, you need to make some home repairs, or want 
to take a vacation.

Have a Happy and healthy New Year and we look forward to seeing you in 2023.

--Rob Schulz

A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK 

CMN Share-a-Bear Update 
 

In February of this year, the Credit Union had participated in a program called Share-a-
Bear for Children’s Miracle Network. We are happy to report that it was very successful 
this year. 
 
With your generosity, we were able to raise $1,000.00. The credit union matched up to 
$500.00 and the  CO-OP Miracle Match was $500.00. The total amount contributed was 
$1,000.00. Thank you everyone for helping the children! 

SHAZAM BOLT$  mobile app is now called BRELLA 
 
Brella is a free app that allows you to set alerts for notification of certain     
transactions. You are also able to check your balance, find an ATM, and block or 
unlock your debit card if it is lost or stolen. You can find this app at the Apple App Store or 
Google Play Store. Sign up for BRELLA to protect your checking account. You can also call 
us for more information. 

I hope this message finds you, your family, and your loved ones safe and sound. I would like you 
to know how nice it has been to see many of your smiling faces back in our lobby, since we     
reopened on June 8th. We are limiting the number of members in our lobby to 4 at one time, to 
keep you safe, as well as our employees. If you come in and there are 4 people in the lobby, 
please wait outside or use the drive thru service. Your understanding and flexibility have been 
very much appreciated. 
 
Many of you have taken advantage of our low interest loan special and / or have chosen to defer 
some consumer loan payments during this situation. We are here to help you, our member    
owners, so if you need assistance, please call us sooner than later. We do take this situation very 
seriously and will continue to monitor any changes and make adjustments to our work environ-
ment as deemed necessary. Again, we do appreciate your patience and we will get through this.   
 
Rob Schulz 
 

GAMBLING PROBLEMS?
The Wisconsin Council on Problem Gambling 
provides gambling disorder education, 
awareness and resources. The hotline is 
available 24 / 7 for you to call 800-GAMBLE-5 
or 800-426-2535. 
If you need help, please call.

Federally Insured by 

NCUA
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